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I , as well as my family, do support the SB 210 to revitalize the integrity and security 

of Oregon's voting system. We should ALL want to be sure that OREGON'S TRUE 

VOICE is heard, and not be subject to a manipulated system, like "vote-by-mail." 

Asking for an individual's ID, AND signing in, assures a much more secure system, 

and MUCH less chance for fraud. This measure does still allow for absentee ballots 

for military,  and those abroad.  
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